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                                                                                                                                     Tuesday 26th January 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,
At this time of year, we would usually hold a Parents’ Evening at school to discuss your child’s progress. However, due to COVID restrictions this is now not a Service that we are able to provide in our current circumstances.  Therefore, on Monday 8th February, you will all receive a written report regarding your child’s progress given the conditions we are working under via Seesaw. The report will focus mainly on your child’s wellbeing and attitude to the Blended Learning activities they have completed at home and in school.  Obviously, this is less than ideal and therefore, attached at the bottom of this letter is a link to a form for you to complete with any questions you may have regarding your child’s education at this time. Your child’s teacher will then incorporate the answers to the questions you have in the body of their report. 
Finally, once you have received your child’s report and you still have questions unanswered, all teachers will be available to talk to you personally by phone on the following days:
Wednesday 10th February 09:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.
Thursday 11th February 09:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.
When the reports are distributed on Monday 8th February, another form will be sent out for you to book an appointment to speak to your child’s teacher, only if you have further questions unanswered.  Please indicate what time slot you would prefer on either of the two days and your class teacher will do their best to accommodate you. 
Please note each phone call will be allocated for five minutes in order to speak to as many parents / carers as possible.
If you have any further questions at this point, please don’t hesitate to contact me at school or via your class teacher.
The link for any questions to class teachers is:  Questions for Teachers for Parents Evening, February 2021
Once again, thank you for your continued support during this particularly challenging period.
Yours sincerely,
Peter Davies
Headteacher.
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